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BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS MEETING

Tuesday, January 30, 1973 and Wednesday, January 31, 1973

Tuesday, January 30, 1973

Present: Commissioner J. Wilmer Bowles, President
Commissioner George R. Aud
Commissioner J. S. Guy, Jr.
Judith A. Mullins, Recording Secretary

Meeting came to order at 9:45 a.m.

This date being the fifth Tuesday, the Commissioners met
and worked on "in-house" matters and minutes.

READING OF MINUTES

The final draft of the minutes of December 19 were approved
as corrected. Commissioner Guy made a motion that the minutes
be entered into the Minute Book. Commissioner Aud seconded the
motion and Commissioner Bowles made it unanimous.

The draft of the minutes of Decmeber 26, 1972 were read
and corrected.

OILING SCHEDULE ON COUNTY ROADS FOR FISCAL YEAR 1973

Present: Douglas Bond, Resident Maintenance Engineer
State Highway Administration
Robert L. Fridell, Highway Maintenance Supervisor
State Highway Administration
John Norris, Asst. County Engineer
Harris Sterling, Finance Director

Douglas Bond stated that last year's oiling schedule was
$102,198. $128,486.25 was actually spent. There was $26,288.25
additional spent. He presented a list of the roads to be treated
next fiscal year. Mr. Bond is requesting $100,000 for next year's
oiling schedule and an additional $26,288.25 for the deficit of
last year. It was recommended that the 1973 oiling schedule be
funded in the amount of $130,000 in order to avoid further
deficit spending. Mr. Harris Sterling is to check the budget
for this.

MAYPOLE ROAD

Commissioner Bowles asked Mr. Bond about work to be done on
Maypole Road, specifically the ditches and shoulders that had been
washed away. Said road should be surface treated in order to
protect the County's investment and to prevent further erosion of
the shoulder and ditches.

The meeting recessed at 5:15 p.m.
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Wednesday, January 31, 1973

Present: Commissioner J. Wilmer Bowles, President
Commissioner J. S. Guy, Jr.
Commissioner George R. Aud
Judith A. Mullins, Recording Secretary

The meeting reconvened at 12:30 p.m.

PRESS CONFERENCE

It was agreed by all three County Commissioners on Tuesday
January 30 as per the telephone conversation with Mr. L. Earl
Griswold that the press conference of February 6 would be
cancelled. On Wednesday morning, January 31, Commissioner Guy
changed his mind and did not sign the press release. Due to
the fact that on Tuesday, January 30, the Commissioners had
agreed to cancel the press conference and give an appointment
to Mr. Griswold, they felt it unfair to cancel Mr. Griswold's
appointment since it was the only day he could come and meet
with the Commissioners as per Commissioner Guy's request and was
doing so at his own expense.

READING OF MINUTES

The final draft of the minutes of January 2 were read and
corrected. The draft of the minutes of January 9 were read and
corrected.

Meeting adjourned at 3:15 p.m.
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